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Dear Crafters and Vendors,  

The Pines Community Center, due to current limitations and future uncertainties pertaining to 

the COVID-19 Pandemic, has made the decision to cancel our Fourth Annual Craft Fair this year, 

which was scheduled for Saturday, November 7th, 2020. The event planners cannot adequately 

address the variety of problems that have arisen as a result of the pandemic, including space 

available, social distancing requirements, and the number of people allowed in the facility at one 

time.  

This decision did not come lightly, and we know the news will be received with mixed feelings and 

responses. Please be aware that we are equally upset and disappointed that we will not be able 

to share this fall favorite with you this year. Despite the cancellation, The Pines Community 

Center is still planning to have a fair in the fall of 2021. We apologize for the inconvenience to our 

Crafters, Vendors, and community members who attend our fair each year. We also appreciate 

the continued support and hope to see you at our 2021 Annual Pines Community Center Craft 

Fair.  

Thank you,  

 

Samantha Magoon 
Recreation Director  


